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INVITATION LETTER 

It gives us great pleasure to host the 56th Asian Bodybuilding & 

Physique Sports Championships and Congress in Batam, Riau Island, 

Indonesia in collaboration with the Indonesia Bodybuilders 

Federation (PBFI) which will take place from 6th to 12th August, 2024. 

The competition will be held for 6 nights 7 days at the Pacific Palace 

Hotel Grand Ballroom.  There will be 50 categories altogether for Men 

and Women. The Batam Sports Authority will render us full support in 

regard to Visa matters. 

We hope that you will send a full team to participate in this prestigious 

continental event.  We assure you the best hospitality during your 

stay in Batam. 

 

Thank you 

 

DATUK PAUL CHUA 

President 

Asian Bodybuilding & Physique Sports Federation (ABBF) 

 

 


